DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING SYSTEMS COMMAND, HAWAI
400 MARSHALL ROAD
JBPHH, HAWAIl 96860-3139

5000-45A
Ser EV1/0307
June 17, 2021

From: Commanding Officer, Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command, Hawaii
To:  Distribution

Subj: 2021 DRINKING WATER QUALITY REPORTS

Encl: (1) Water Quality Report for Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam Water System
(2) Water Quality Report for NCTAMS PAC Water System

1. In September 1998, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) established the
Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) Rule requiring community water systems to deliver an
annual water quality report to their customers by July 1% of each year. Naval Facilities
Engineering Systems Command, Hawaii is pleased to announce the availability of this year’s
Water Quality Report for the Joint Base Pearl Harbor—Hickam (JBPHH) water system and the
Naval Computer Telecommunications Area Master Station Pacific (NCTAMS PAC) water
system.

2. Under the CCR Rule, we are required to provide copies of the water quality report to all billing
units or service connections to which water is delivered. In order to reach all customers, we
request a copy of this letter with the links to the water quality reports be forwarded to the
appropriate branch/division or personnel associated with your office that receive water from our
system. For managing or contracting offices, you are also responsible for providing a copy of the
report to each contractor under your cognizance. Please post this letter with a copy of the report in
a conspicuous location(s) for all personnel and occupants of the building or facility to view.

3. Electronic versions of the Water Quality Reports are available and they are posted on the
following water quality web pages:

Navy Region Hawaii:
https://cnic.navy.milfregions/cnrh/om/environmental/water_quality_information.html

NAVFAC Hawaii:
https://www.navfac.navy.mil/navfac_worldwide/pacific/fecs/hawaii/about_us/hawaii_document
s/Reports/2021_water_quality_reports.himl

Water Quality Reports:
Joint Base Pear] Harbor-Hickam:

https://www.cnic.navy.mil/content/dam/cnic/cnrh/pdfs/om/water_guality_reports/2021_JBPHH
_WQRpt_Final-June2021.pdf
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Naval Computer Telecommunications Area Master Station Pacific:
https://www.cnic.navy.mil/content/dam/cnic/cnrh/pdfs/om/water_guality_reports/2021_NCTA
MS_WQRpt_Final-June2021.pdf

4. Should you have any questions, or would like to request a hard copy of a 2021 Navy Water
Quality Report, please call the Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command, Hawaii, Public

Affairs Office at (808) 471-7300.

J.G.MEYER
CAPT, CEC, USN

Copy to:
Commander, Navy Region Hawaii
Commander, Joint Base Pear! Harbor-Hickam





